
Council of the Isles of Scilly 
Planning Application  

 

Ref: P/25/013/FUL 

 

 
  

Consultation Response 

 
Date:  25.02.2025 
Ref:  P/25/013/FUL   

Site:   Workshop, Porthloo, St Mary’s, Isles of Scilly 

Proposal:  Removal of existing polytunnel structure and erection of new 10.5m x 12.45m timber 
clad shed with a 4.0m x 8.3m lean-to. 

 

You are being consulted on this application as you may wish to make comments before a 
decision is made. Should you wish to make any comments on this application, please complete 
the response form below and return to planning@scilly.gov.uk by the 18th March 2025. 

 

Link to application: https://scilly.gov.uk/planning-application/planning-application-p25013ful  

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course. If I have not heard back from you by 
the 18th March 2025 then I will assume you have no comments to make. 

 

Consultee Name: Cornwall Fire and Rescue Service 

 
(Comments) 
 

The Fire Authority has no adverse comments to make regarding the application. 
 
If planning approval is granted the works are considered ‘controlled work’ and therefore building 
control approval will also be required and subsequently the fire authority should also be consulted at 
the same time, as the premises will fall within the scope of the Regulatory Reform [Fire Safety] Order 
2005.  



Council of the Isles of Scilly 
Planning Application  

 

Ref: P/25/013/FUL 

 

 

Name: Graham Hughes 

Date: 27 February 2025 

 


